
        No.  

  

 

TOPIC:   Possible action regarding approval of Retirement Agreement and Release between 

 

United ISD and Deputy Superintendent for Safety/Student Services  

 

SUBMITTED BY:   Gloria S. Rendon                                      OF: Deputy Superintendent 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   October 19, 2022 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

 

 

It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees approve and take possible action regarding the Retirement 

Agreement and Release between United ISD and Deputy Superintendent for Safety/Student Services. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RATIONALE: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:  
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